
Reading Month Newsletter 

During the month of March we are celebrating Reading! During the month we 

will have lots of activities based on reading for you all to take part in. 

 

Parent Story Time 

Do you enjoy reading stories to your 

children? Well how about you read to their 

class instead. This month we are asking 

parents if you would like to share a story 

or tell us about your favourite book as a 

child. If you are interested in volunteering 

speak to your child’s class teacher and 

arrange an available time. 

                     

 

 

We will be celebrating World 

Book Day on Thursday 5th 

March.   

Parent Parade – 8.55 – 9.10 

Shakespeare Week – 16th -20th Mar 

During this week the children will be 

introduced to Shakespeare through 

looking at his genres of work and the 

impact he has had on the language we use 

today. Then children explore the chosen 

play through tableaux and bring it to life in 

a mini show back.  

Reading Challenge 

Miss Elliott has drawn up a 

reading challenge to inspire 

reading choices during reading 

month. Prizes will be given to 

some lucky winners who 

complete their challenge. 

 

Second Hand Book Sale 

Miss Hodgson will be in the yard 

every morning during the first 

week of March selling second 

hand books. All proceeds will go 

towards new books for the 

library. 

Vocabulary Parade – Monday 30th March 

We are going to finish our Fantastic month of 

reading with a vocabulary parade. During this 

your child will find a word, write a definition 

and then display this word round their neck 

all day. We are hoping that the children are 

therefore exposed to many new words.  

 


